WHITLEY COUNTY REDEVELOPMENT
March 8, 2012
The Whitley County Redevelopment Commission met Thursday, March 8, 2012 in the Board Room  located at Fort Wayne Metals in Gateway Park.  In attendance were Bill Overdeer, James Argerbright,  George Schrumpf,  Alan Tio, Jim Breckler, Brooks Langeloh, Jim Breckler, Michael Barton, Tim Blake Chairman Bill Overdeer was absent. The minutes were recorded by Auditor Jen McGuire.
IN THE MATTER OF MINUTES & CLAIMS:  Minutes from the February 7, 2012 meeting were reviewed a motion to approve as presented was made by Schrumpf, seconded by Argerbright and carried with a 2/0 vote, Overdeer abstaining.  Claims paid since last meeting were reviewed a motion by Schrumpf to approve, seconded by Argerbright and carried with a 3/0 vote
IN THE MATTER OF GATEWAY PARK:  Jim Breckler, Engineering Resources, gave an overview of where Redevelopment stood on the project sited for Gateway Park.  Work will start with the Highway in Spring 2012 weather permitting.  Because of utility relocates Nipsco gas line along Williams Drive will be costly project $500,000 plus.  Lincolnway can be done first with no conflicts.  Public right a ways not done correctly.  Work with Brandon Forrester on the entire project with Nipsco to correct problem.  
IN OTHER MATTERS: Commission will do a walk through the Gateway park to look at issues concerning the updates and erosion areas.
There being no further business or public comment, the meeting was adjourned.
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